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Mandating in-person voting limits accessibility and makes voting a hardship for many 

working people. Voting by mail increases voter participation, allows people to be 

thoughtful as they cast their votes and has proven to be very effective and secure. 

Don’t let Trump’s followers change what’s worked for decades in our state!  


